CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

No. 02-3Q-2015

ADVISORY

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai hereby notifies the
public that ePassport applications are now accepted. However, releasing

period of more than two (2) months still remain.

Names of the applicants, whose passports are already received by

the Consulate, will be posted at www.shanghaipcg.dfa.gov.ph.

The Consulate wishes to assure the public that it is exhausting all its
efforts in providing a better service to the Filipinos in Shanghai and the four

provinces within its jurisdiction.

Shanghai, 06 August 2015
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